
From:        aarhus compliance/UNECE/GVA/UNO  
To:            Albert Koers   
Cc:            aarhus compliance, Seray Ozsoylemez  
Date:        05/03/2018 12:40 PM  
Subject:        Re: ACCC/C/2015/133 (Netherlands) - request for extension of deadline for comments on the Party concerned's reply to 
questions  
Sent by:        Fiona Marshall  

 
 
 
Dear Mr Koers,  
 
I refer to your message of 29 April which was referred to the Chair of the Compliance Committee for 
his consideration.  
 
I can inform you that, bearing in mind the extension previously granted to the Party concerned, the 
Chair has agreed to grant the communicant an extension until 14 May to provide its comments on the 
Party's replies.  
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona  
 
 
_________________________________________  
 

   
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer - Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
Email: aarhus.compliance@unece.org  
 
Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland    
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